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Bradley

Henry Walker

Direct: 615.252.2363

Fax: 615.252.6363
hwalker@babc.com

November 7, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Sharla Dillon

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
502 Deaderick Street, 4t Floor
Nashville, TN 37243

Re:  Petition of Superior Water Service, LLC for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to
Provide Water Service to a Portion of King's Chapel Subdivision in Williamson County
Docket No. 17-00120

Dear Sharla:

| am writing on behalf of the Nolensville/College Grove Utility District (‘NCGUD") in response to
statements made concerning NCGUD in the above-captioned application filed by Superior Water Service
for a certificate of convenience and necessity. In the application, Superior states that it intends to purchase
water from NCGUD and that “a final water supply agreement between Superior Water Service” and
NCGUD ‘“is pending approval of this CNN filing by the Tennessee Public Utility Commission in accordance
with T.C.A. § 7-82-301(a)(1)(B)." Application, Exhibit 4.

At this time, NCGUD has had some preliminary, internal discussions concerning Superior's
application and whether or not NCGUD would be willing to sell water to Superior. NCGUD, however, has
not made any decisions concerning this issue. Moreover, NCGUD disagrees with Superior’s statement that
a decision by NCGUD to sell water to Superior hinges on a determination by the Tennessee Public Utility
Commission made “in accordance with T.C.A. § 7-82-301(a)(1)(B).” To the contrary, that statute applies to
proceedings before the County Executive, not the Commission, and NCGUD has never stated otherwise.

Sincerely,

BRADLEY ARANT BOULT CUMMINGS LLP

Henry Walker

HW/dbi
cc: John Powell

7/4082720.1
215871-301001

Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP | Roundabout Plaza | 1600 Division Street, Suite 700 | Nashville, TN 37203-2754 | 615.244.2582 | bradley.com



